THE LIBRARY
A number of exceedingly valuable old books
on dancing are contained in the Association’s
Library. The majority of these were be-
queathed to the Association by the late Rev.
Stewart Headlam. Members may consult these
books, but may not remove them from the

Association's premises. Application should be
made to the Assistant Secretary.



